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January 22, 1964 

Chief of Police 
Dallas Police Department 
Dallas, Texas 

Dear Sir: 

We, as Seniors of New Brockton High 

School, have been required to write a re. 

search paper on Lee Harvey Oswald. We 

know you have certain information which 

you are not allowed to divulge, but we 

would greatly appreciate it if you would 

send any information which is available 

on Lee Oswald. 

We would like to thank you for your 

time, and your cooperation will be great-

ly appreciated. 

Sincerely yours, 

Larry Lunsford 
Ronnie Burns 
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